

# **Brickhill Lower School**

"Building a better future for your child"

# NEWSLETTER 10th March 2017

## A message from the head.....

On Tuesday 30 children from Year 4 attended a Multisports Festival at Goldington Academy. They took part in various activities including athletics, football and scoreball. They all had a great time and came away with the athletics team coming first. Well done to everyone who took part.

Year 1 have had a very busy week...

On Wednesday they were visited by the WiDderShiNs Puppet Workshop. The children enjoyed seeing a demonstration of a variety of puppets and then learnt how to hold rod puppets and communicate with them. They even had the opportunity to make their own rod puppet.

On Thursday we were invaded by pirates as the children enjoyed dressing up and learning about pirates for the day.

The new tree saplings, curtesy of The Woodland's Trust, were delivered this week. Thank you to those of you who have offered to help plant these after school on Thursday 16th March.

Today is the last day for the stamp competition entries to be handed in. Please return any named, signed and completed designs to school by the end of the day.

May I please remind you that if you wish to use either the Before or After School Clubs, please do contact the school office in advance to book a place for your child.

Mrs Wilson Headteacher

#### Hairbands

As mentioned in our Newsletter on 20th January, please remind children to **ONLY** wear **green plain headbands** to school as there are still many flambouyant designs being worn.



On Tuesday **Chicks** and **Ducklings** had a mufti day as a reward for filling their cube jars. On Thursday it was the turn of the **Chaffinches** and **Skylarks.** 

Well done to the Foundation Stage and Year 1 children!

Golden Book children for last week		
Chicks	Khloe	
Ducklings	Reon and Edwin	
Skylarks	George and Ryan	
Chaffinches	Hasan, Petar, Mohammad, Riley,	
	Jaylan and Wafiyah	
Swans	Izzy and Zyana	
Owls	Kyla, David, Chloe and Enya	
Puffins	Nikkita, Sanvedya, Ruby, Sofia and Blake	
Pheasants	Oliver, Leyland, Hana and Tabasom	
Eagles	Ava and Mason	
Kestrels	Hannah and Maisie	

Well done & keep up the good work.

### Mad Science Club for Years 2 to 4

The club will run for 6 weeks on a Monday between 3.30-4.30pm. It will commence on 8th May and will run for 6 weeks at a cost of £45. There will also be an Easter Camp running locally during the Easter holidays, please visit their website for more information herts@madscienceeast.co.uk . There is an offer of £5 off with discount code HC2017 for the Easter Camp. Look out for a leaflet today in your child's bookbag.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY			
Mon 13th			
Tues 14th	12.30-1.00 3.30-4.15 3.35-4.35 3.40-4.40	Knitting Club Recorder Club KS2 Tennis Club Minecraft Club	
Weds 15th	3.25-4.15	Homework Club (last one)	
Thurs 16th	3.25-4.30 3.30-5.00	Art Club Tree Planting	
Fri 17th	3.30-4.30	Falcons Gym Club	